
 

 

 
The Lord Mott OBE 
House of Lords 
London  
SW1A 0PW 

 
  

 21 February 2025 

 Our Ref: 250212A  

 
Dear Lord Mott 

 

RE: Parliamentary Question 

HM Treasury passed your Parliamentary Question on to us for answer on 12 
February. You ask how many members of staff the Financial Conduct Authority 

employs in each directorate.  

We publish this information in our Annual Report every year. The latest report 
is available here https://www.fca.org.uk/publication/annual-reports/annual-

report-2023-24.pdf with details available on page 117. For convenience, we 

have extracted the information and provided it below:  

 



 

 

 

 

 

We will also provide a copy of this response to HM Treasury to be placed in the 

House.  

I hope that this is helpful. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 
 
Siobhán Sheridan 

Chief People Officer 
 
 
 




